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Decision:  2016 Accessibility Plan Status Report 
 
Meeting Date:  February 25, 2016 
 
The Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board forward this report to the Ontario Ministry of                 
Economic Development,  Employment and Infrastructure, the Ontario Human Rights 
Commission, and the City of Toronto Disability, Access and Inclusion Advisory Committee, 
noting that this report fulfills the provincially-legislated requirements in the Accessibility for 
Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005 (AODA) Integrated Accessibility Standards Regulation 
(IASR) for an annual status report on the progress of measures taken to implement the TTC’s 
multi-year accessibility plan, including steps taken to comply with the IASR”. 
 

 


